From: John Carroll

To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Please send to the Planning Board
Date: Saturday, November 06, 2021 11:15:36 AM

To the Planning Board,

Before deciding on the town 's Gerrish Wetlands and the Gerrish Development proposed
project, please honor the request of the neighborhood and broader town petitioners and the
attorney of BCM Environmental to ask for a study of the Bagdad Access to this proposed
project, an option found by our Town Attorney to be legally available. Thank you.

Diana and John

Carroll
54 Canney Road
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